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Lars Stugemo new CEO of HiQ

The Board of Directors of IT and management consultancy, HiQ, have appointed

Lars Stugemo as new CEO and Managing Director of HiQ International.

Stugemo has been Deputy Managing Director of HiQ since June 1999, and Managing

Director of subsidiary HiQ Data since May 1998. He is 38 years old and has been

working in the IT industry for around 15 years and was one of the founders of HiQ in

Stockholm in 1995.

In his new CEO position, Stugemo succeeds Ken Gerhardsen who, due to illness, is

choosing to undertake other duties in the company. Ken Gerhardsen and Lars

Stugemo have been running the company together since it was founded.

"Stugemo has run the company alongside Ken Gerhardsen in his capacity as

Deputy CEO since HiQ was founded. With his know-how and long-standing

experience of the company, he has the Board's full confidence as the new CEO,"

says Hans Karlsson, Chairman of the Board at HiQ.

"I have been having problems with my ear for many years, which only seem to

be getting worse. External contacts and acting as HiQ’s main representative have

become increasingly difficult due to my illness, and I have therefore decided to

work with other duties within the company. I would like to stress that I am

resigning from my position voluntarily, and will continue working full-time at

HiQ," says Ken Gerhardsen.

Patrik Boman will be taking over Lars Stugemo's position as Managing Director of

HiQ Data, the company's Stockholm office. Patrik has been working at HiQ for

several years as head of sales and various consultancy teams, the most recent being

HiQ Business Consulting. He has been working in the telecoms industry with

international business for just over 10 years.

For more information please contact:

Lars Stugemo, Managing Director, HiQ International, tel:  +46 8 588 90 000

Ken Gerhardsen, HiQ International, tel: +46 8 588 90 000

Hans Karlsson, Chairman of the Board, HiQ International,

tel: +46 8 46 8 588 90 000

HiQ is an IT and management consultancy company focusing on high-tech solutions in the fields of

telecoms, mobility and the Internet. Formed in 1992, the company is now a leader in these fields and

the Nordic region is its domestic market. The Group’s turnover in 1999 was SEK 223 million and the

company employs 300 people in Sweden, Norway and Denmark. HiQ is listed on the Stockholm Stock

Exchange’s O list. For more information, please visit our web site at www.hiq.se


